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SECTION ON INTERNATIONAL HUMAN RIGHTS 
 
 
 
 

RECOMMENDATION 
 
 

RESOLVED, that the Bar Association of San Francisco strongly urges the United States 
Government to accede to the Rome Statute of the International Criminal Court; and 

 
FURTHER RESOLVED, that the Bar Association of San Francisco encourages its 

members to learn about the International Criminal Court and to support the participation of the 
United States in the International Criminal Court, including its accession to the Rome Statute. 

 
 


